QUEENSLAND INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS COMMISSION
4 December 2014

Mr John Oliver

State Secretary

United Firefighters Union of Australia
Union of Employees Queensland
Ground Floor, 286 Montague Road
West End, QLD 4101

Dear Mr Oliver,

I refer to your letter of 24 November 2014 in relation to your concerns about contact between
members of the award modernisation team and QFES.

I also note that you have written to Commissioner Knight about the same matter but have
separately written to me as the Head of the award modernisation project in QIRC.

In response to your letter I can advise that I have spoken to all Members of the AMOD Team
and reinforced to them that while it might be necessary to contact one party to an award
modernisation matter to seek additional information or to clarify a particular issue, it is essential
that all other interested parties in that matter are also copied into any such requests for
information or clarification.

This now having been done, I am confident that we will not need to converse again about this
topic.

Yours sincerely,
Al

Cf/?f,i{/;?«?écfy
A.L. Bloomfiéld
Deputy President

CC: Industrial Commissioner Knight
Members of the AMOD Team
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